
 

 
 

Main Office: 01233 622673   Website: availablewww.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
Email: office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk  Mobile:  07933 251456 
Breakfast Club: administration@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
After School Club: Vanessa 07749 280043/ 01233 713813 
Caterlink Catering:     kitchen@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk     

KMAC Uniform: www.kentschooluniform.com  

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Learning Award 
George P, Ruby W, Ryan G, Blake H, Elena H, Sophia H, Daniel R, 

Eliza A, Seren L, Jack J, 5H, Lakshmi J 
 

Value Award 
Darcy F, Molly H, Bella R, Primrose A, Jack S, Evie L, Daniel A, Emma 

M, Cameron W, Katie M, Zoe C 
 

 

House Points 
 

Becket          1104  
Dickens                  1178  
Churchill  1090 
Harvey            1206      
Holmes         1109 
Shakespeare           1177 

CONGRATULATIONS 
TO: 

This week’s winner 

HARVEY 

PRAYER SPACE 
 

Dear Jesus, 
You are the hope in our messy world. 

this Advent, help us slow down, 
Listen to your voice, and focus on what is 

important. 
We place our hope in you as we prepare our 
hearts to celebrate your birth at Christmas. 

Amen. 

AR READING AWARD 
 

 
Class of the week 

3C 
Highest percentage pass rate of 91.2% 

Well done 3C 

CHRISTMAS JUMPERS  
 

Children may wear their Christmas jumpers with the rest of their school uniform, on Friday 11th December 
to help us raise money for  

Save the children.  

 
Children are also able to wear their Christmas jumpers with the rest of their school uniform on any day 

from  
Monday 14th December to Friday 18th December to help us raise money for the PFA. 
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YEAR R 
 

Please remember costumes for the Nativity next week, 
 they need to be in school no later than 9am on Friday 11th December.  

 
YEAR 1  

 
Lyrics and music for the carols to be learnt, can be found on Year 1 class pages on the school website. 

 
 

 
THINGS TO REMEMBER: 

 

COVID -19 
Please email the school if you, your child or anyone in your household tests positive for Covid 19. Even 

if you are already isolating.  Please email the school on cv19positive@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk  
This email address is checked regularly by the Senior Leader Team. 

 

SOCIAL DISTANCING 
 

 
 

Please keep 2 metres apart at drop off and collection times and please can we ask that you wear 
masks. 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS (FSM) 
 

If you are on certain benefits, you can apply for ‘free school meals’.  
Please click on the link below to find out more details.   

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/free-school-meals 
For all parents that are allegeable for FSM, if your child’s class is sent home due to a positive test for 

Covid 19, please contact the school, as we will provide you with the vouchers.  
Over the Christmas holiday period, vouchers will be issued to you directly from Kent County Council for 

your preselected chosen supermarket. 
 

CHILDREN STARTING SCHOOL SEPTEMBER 2021 
 

Do you have a child or children born between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017? 

 
If the answer is yes, you need to apply for a place to Kent County Council using the link below- 

 
http://www.kent.gov.uk/ola 

 
Kent County Council found that last year almost 50% of parents, who did not apply for a school place by 

the closing date, already had a sibling at the school. Therefore, it is important to apply before the 
deadline date of January 15th 2021. 

 
In order that we can, keep you informed of any information regarding this process please would you 

complete the short survey using the link below- 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/YWQY2RP 
 

 

mailto:cv19positive@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/free-school-meals
http://www.kent.gov.uk/ola
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/YWQY2RP

